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What will we be doing this half term? 

English Maths RE

The Viking Boy Place Value
Addition and Subtraction

Ourselves – Who Am I
Judaism

Science Topic PE 

Living things and their 
habitats –
The Circle of Life

The Anglo-Saxons Football

English

Our class text for this half term is ‘Beowulf. We will be writing in a 
range of different styles, including narratives and recounts, 
particularly focusing on setting/character descriptions.

Maths
This half term we will learning about place value. Following this we 
will begin to develop and build on our understanding of addition 
and subtraction to reason and  problem solve.

What to bring to school 
• 2 water bottles
• Healthy snack- no chocolate bars or sweets
• Outdoor shoes

PE Day – Wednesday and Thursday
Your child should bring their PE kits to school on Wednesday and 
Thursday

Staff working in Y5
Mr Kitchinson, and Miss Hoyland and Miss Francis 



English Vocab 

Maths Vocab 

RE topic word 

Science  key words 

Topic key words 

Year 5 Advent Term 1 2022-23

Prefix Paragraphs Suffix Word Families

Subordinate
clause 

Main clause Clause Conjunction

Direct speech Prepositions commas Inverted
commas

Place Value Roman 
Numerals

Digit Placeholder

Addition Subtraction Power of 10 partition

value exchange rounding inverse

Unique Qualities Responsibilit
y

Dignity

Peacemaker Challenges Gift talents

Life-cycles Mammal Amphibian Metamorphosis

Reproduction Gestation Offspring organism

Anglo-Saxon Invasion Settle Archaeologist

Hoard Manuscript Pagan Preserved

Dark Ages Kingdoms Angles decay
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Keeping in touch
As parents, you are the first educators of your child and at this school we 
recognise that the partnership between home and school is fundamental to a 
child’s success. School staff are always happy to speak to parents during the 
week before or after school, please just make an appointment through the 
school office. 

This year, to support teachers in their workload management, and to ensure 
that the e-mail system is used in the most appropriate way, parents are asked 
to use e-mails to teachers only for the sharing of information about your child. 
Information can also be passed on at the beginning or end of the day, but 
parents are reminded to keep this brief, or to pass the information on to the 
school office. 

Should parents at any point wish to meet with the class teacher, the school 
office should be contacted, and they will make an appointment in line with the 
availability of the class teacher and parents. 

The Year 5 email address is Year5@st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk

We will also keep you informed when we have additional adults working in a 
class or when there are changes to the staff members. 
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